Newcastle AC

5th July 2013

Dear All, 

On behalf of the staff and clients of the Simon Community Northern Ireland, I would like to sincerely thank you all for your very kind donation of £2090.68 donated in tribute to Denis Rankin.

Simon Community Northern Ireland has been working to address homelessness for over 40 years, we currently offer accommodation, community support and prevention services to single individuals and families throughout our 19 projects in Northern Ireland.

Over the last 12 months we have seen dramatic changes in economic conditions across the province.  The impact of these conditions, are now manifesting themselves in the daily lives of almost all Northern Ireland population and putting pressure on our own existing resources. 

All fundraised money will be used to strengthen the safety net of homeless services in Northern Ireland.

We use all our net fundraising income to strengthen the safety net by:

•
Establish funds to support people who are in crisis and who have no access to benefits and to assist individuals to be resettled into the community.  

•
Provide a free phone helpline which available 24/7, offering advice to those in need.

•
Education and community outreach aimed at prevention.

•
Private Rented Sector Bond Scheme aimed at assisting people to move out of homelessness.

•
Harm Reduction aimed at assisting people who are dependent on alcohol and/or drugs.

We are a leading homeless charity in Northern Ireland and are committed to our vision of ‘ending homelessness’. 

Once again thank you for your support.

Yours sincerely,

Susan Smith

Fundraising Co-ordinator

